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Robert L. Stone to Brigadier General Edward Greenbaum 

March Field, California, 30 June 1944. 

Autograph letter signed, 1 page. 

 

 

[Draft Created by Crowdsourcing] 

Friday 

Dear Eddie — 

I was so disappointed when I received your telegram this morning. I can't tell you how much I 

was looking forward to seeing you, Eddie. It would have been such fun. If ever again you're out 

this way again please be sure to let me know. 

I wrote you at the Ambassador when I received your letter and I imagine thats been forwarded to 

you. Before I got your telegram this morning, I called the hotel and they rang your room. 

Somebody answered and said that you hadn't made the trip. It was about nine o'clock but the 

person sounded as if I'd awakened him so you'd better explain to him (whoever it was) that it was 

just one of your ruffian nephews calling. 

My best to the family, 

Always — 

Bobby 
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